

Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

T 0161 209 9930

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

@Rolls_Crescent www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

Support for survivors of the Turkey-Syria earthquake

Friday 10th February 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

In response to the tragic situation in Turkey and Syria, we would like to hold fundraising days next Thursday and Friday, in partnership with the PTFA, to help provide aid for the people affected by the earthquake.

On Thursday 16th February, the PTFA will be selling cakes after school.

On **Friday 17th February**, we would like pupils to wear **colours from the Turkish and Syrian flags** and make a **donation (£1)** to show support for people affected by the catastrophe.

All money raised will be sent to the Red Cross DEC (Disasters Emergency Committee).

How will our donation help people in Turkey and Syria?

The Red Cross will respond to humanitarian needs. Our donation could help people affected get:

- food
- water
- first aid
- medicines
- warm clothes
- shelter

We know this is short notice, but we felt it was important to act as soon as possible to help.

Thank you for your support.

Ms Turner & Mr Reynolds











HWYune Theyolds







